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Dear Supporters, Partners, and Friends,

Welcome to Atlantic Outreach Group’s first Quarterly Impact Report of 2025—and a very

special one as we celebrate 15 years of service since our founding in 2010! For a decade and a

half, we've remained committed to empowering individuals, strengthening families, and creating

lasting change throughout our community. It’s been an incredible journey, and we’re just getting

started.

This year, we’re reflecting on the collective impact we’ve made together—from walking

alongside individuals on the road to recovery, to nourishing families and pets, to strengthening

community connections and celebrating the continued growth of our alumni and volunteer

networks. Each story, each milestone, and each moment of support adds to a bigger picture of

hope, healing, and transformation.

As you read through this newsletter, you'll see just how powerful those connections have been.

From our food and pet pantry programs to our recovery initiatives like Fresh Start, Prevention+,

and Virginia’s first Residential Recovery Advisor (RRA) Apprenticeship Program, the work we’re

doing is only possible because of your belief in our mission.

We would also like to express our heartfelt thanks to our generous donors at the Richmond

Health Equity Fund, Richmond Opioid Abatement Authority, and the Community Foundation. Your

continued support fuels our ability to serve, grow, and adapt to the ever-evolving needs of the

people we stand alongside.

Whether you've been with us since the beginning or recently joined our movement, thank you for

walking with us on this journey. We are honored to continue this work and look forward to the

year ahead as we keep building and empowering lives, one connection at a time.

With gratitude,

Kheila Jones
Kheila Jones, MPA, R-CPRS, CNP

Executive Director, Atlantic Outreach Group



Hunger Relief Programs

24,691
pounds of food

distributed

5,286
served through our 

hunger relief programs

380+2,440
lbs. of food

distributed to pet
owners

pets fed

We’re proud to share that Atlantic Outreach Group’s Pet
Pantry was awarded the Community Foundation’s 2024

Animal Welfare Grant! This generous support helps us
continue providing essential pet food and supplies to families
in need, ensuring beloved pets can stay healthy, happy, and at

home. Thank you to our funders for recognizing the
importance of keeping pets and their people together.



Volunteer Impact

5493
Volunteer Service 

Hours

$174,645
Value of

Volunteer
Services



Recovery Programs

49
FRESH START

program graduates

306
hours of “8 to great”

programming
provided

1,350
days of sober living
housing provided

We received 508
referrals to our Fresh
Start Program and

conducted 304
interviews

170+
doses of Narcan

distributed 

162
Beds

We are honored to have been a recipient of both the
Richmond Health Equity Fund Grant and the Richmond

Opioid Abatement Authority - PRS Grant this quarter! With
this support, we’re able to further our mission and expand

our impact in the community. Thank you for believing in our
work and investing in a brighter future for those we serve.



                                                       Fresh Start Alumni Prevention + RRA Apprenticeship 

16
 Residential

Recovery Advisors

50
Prevention + 
Participants 

362
Fresh Start

Alumni
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